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Dear Parents, 
You are requested to collect your ward’s result for Std 4th on 29thMarch 2025. On the same day, books for 
Std 5th (2025-26) will also be available. 
 

ROLL NOS TIME 
1 to 25 11:30am to 12:30pm 
26 onwards 12:30pm to 1:30pm 

 
Kindly follow the instructions given  below : 
  Online Payment: 

• The payment link for DAV text books will be shared by the class teacher in the class group. 
• A soft copy of the payment receipt must be carried as proof of transaction. 
• In case of any payment issues, parents may visit the school book counter on the same day or make 

the payment directly at the book counter. 
 

  Result Collection: 
• Parents must report to the allotted classroom given division-wise to collect their ward’s result. 
• Rooms Allotted for Result Collection: 

4A 4B 4C 4D 4E 4F 
101 102 103 104 105 106 

 

  Book Collection : (DAV text books and note books ) 
• After collecting the result, parents should proceed to the book collection room (multipurpose hall on 

the ground floor). 
• Please note payment of DAV text books shall be online (link will be shared in the class group) and 

payment of note books at the book counter. 
• Parents must check the books before leaving the counter and if any discrepancies should be reported 

immediately at the collection counter. 
 

  Adherence to the Schedule: 
• To avoid inconvenience, parents are strictly advised to follow the schedule mentioned above. 

 
New Academic Session (2025-26) – Std 5th  
             Commencement Date: 1st April 2025  
         School Timings: 1:10pm  to  5:20 pm 
      Uniform: Regular school uniform with black shoes is mandatory. 
For fee structure (2025-26) please refer to school website. 

 
We extend best wishes to all our students for a successful and enriching new academic session (2025-26).  
May this year bring growth, learning, and new achievements! 
 
Regards, 

 
 

Principal 
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